
Response to news reports on nuclear
safety and workplace culture at
Sellafield

The Guardian has published claims about the safety of the oldest parts of our
site as part of an ongoing series of reports.

http://www.government-world.com/response-to-news-reports-on-nuclear-safety-and-workplace-culture-at-sellafield/
http://www.government-world.com/response-to-news-reports-on-nuclear-safety-and-workplace-culture-at-sellafield/
http://www.government-world.com/response-to-news-reports-on-nuclear-safety-and-workplace-culture-at-sellafield/

